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General
Chemistry with
Qualitative
Analysis Mar 23
2023 The Eighth
Edition of
CHEMISTRY
incorporates a
strong molecular
reasoning focus,
amplified problem-

solving exercises,
and innovative
technological
resources. This kind
of reasoning helps
students think at
the molecular level
and make
connections
between molecular
structure and
macroscopic
properties.
Molecular
reasoning and
visualization are
emphasized via
Molecular-
Reasoning icons,
chapter objectives,
end-of-chapter
problems, and new
artwork, and are
integrated into the
accompanying
technology,
including OWL
(online homework
management
system) and
General
ChemistryNow
(student
assessment

program). As in
previous editions,
thermochemistry is
covered mainly in
one chapter
(Chapter 15) and
begins the second
half of the course.
However, to
address the need
for more material
on thermochemistry
earlier in the
course, the text
now includes
information on
bond energies in
Chapter 7 on
Chemical Bonding.
The discussion of
entropy in Chapter
15 has been
expanded to include
not only molecular
disorder but also
the concept of
energy dispersal. -
Publisher.
Student's Solutions
Manual to
accompany
Principles of
General Chemistry
May 13 2022 This
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supplement
contains detailed
solutions and
explanations for all
colored problems in
the main text.
Principles of
General Chemistry
Feb 19 2023
Silberberg's
Principles of
General Chemistry
offers students the
same authoritative
topic coverage as
its parent text,
Chemistry: The
Molecular Nature
of Matter and
Change. The
Principles text
allows for succinct
coverage of content
with minimal
emphasis on
pedagogic learning
aids. This more
streamlined
approach to
learning appeals to
today's efficiency-
minded, value-
conscious
instructors and

students without
sacrificing depth,
clarity, or rigor.
The MCAT
Chemistry Book
Mar 30 2021 The
MCAT Chemistry
Book presents a
comprehensive
review of general
chemistry and
organic chemistry
to prepare for the
Medical College
Admission Test.
With this and its
two companion
volumes, The MCAT
Physics Book and
The MCAT Biology
Book, Nova Press
provides the most
comprehensive
series of test-prep
books for the
MCAT. In this book,
Part I presents
general chemistry
concepts, and Part
II presents organic
chemistry concepts.
The review sections
are written in a
user-friendly

manner to simplify
and reduce the
student's burden
when deciphering
difficult concepts.
At the end of each
chapter, practice
questions are
included to test the
understanding of
the key concepts.
Answers and
explanations for the
practice questions
are provided after
the review sections.
Illustrations and
tables are included
wherever necessary
to focus and clarify
key ideas and
concepts.
Student Study
Guide for
Principles of
General
Chemistry Jul 27
2023 Designed to
help students
recognize their
learning style;
understand how to
read, classify, and
create a problem-
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solving list; and
practice problem-
solving skills, each
chapter provides
study objectives
and a summary of
the text, followed
by sample problems
with detailed
solutions, as well as
true/false questions
and a self test, with
all answers
provided at the end
of the chapter.
General
Chemistry I,
Student Study
Guide Jul 03 2021
Laboratory Manual
for Principles of
General Chemistry
Mar 03 2024 The
leading lab manual
for general
chemistry courses
In the newly
refreshed eleventh
edition of
Laboratory Manual
for Principles of
General Chemistry,
dedicated
researchers Mark

Lassiter and J. A.
Beran deliver an
essential manual
perfect for students
seeking a wide
variety of
experiments in an
easy-to understand
and very accessible
format. The book
contains enough
experiments for up
to three terms of
complete
instruction and
emphasizes crucial
chemical
techniques and
principles.
General
Chemistry I as a
Second Language
May 05 2024 Get a
better grade in
General Chemistry!
Even though
General Chemistry
may be challenging
at times; with hard
work and the right
study tools, you can
still get the grade
you want. With
David Klein's

General Chemistry
as a Second
Language, you'll be
able to better
understand
fundamental
principles of
chemistry, solve
problems, and focus
on what you need to
know to succeed.
Here's how you can
get a better grade
in General
Chemistry:
Understand the
basic concepts:
General Chemistry
as a Second
Language focuses
on selected topics
in General
Chemistry to give
you a solid
foundation. By
understanding
these principles,
you'll have a
coherent
framework that will
help you better
understand your
course. Study more
efficiently and
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effectively: General
Chemistry as a
Second Language
provides time-
saving study tips
and problem-
solving strategies
that will help you
succeed in the
course. Improve
your problem-
solving skills:
General Chemistry
as a Second
Language will help
you develop the
skills you need to
solve a variety of
problem types -
even unfamiliar
ones!
Fundamentals of
General
Chemistry
(Custom Edition
EBook) Jul 15 2022
Fundamentals of
General Chemistry
(Custom Edition
eBook).
Outlines of General
Chemistry Oct 06
2021 Outlines of
General Chemistry

by Wilhelm
Ostwald. This book
is a reproduction of
the original book
published in 1890
and may have some
imperfections such
as marks or hand-
written notes.
General
Chemistry for
Engineers Dec 08
2021 General
Chemistry for
Engineers explores
the key areas of
chemistry needed
for engineers. This
book develops
material from the
basics to more
advanced areas in a
systematic fashion.
As the material is
presented, case
studies relevant to
engineering are
included that
demonstrate the
strong link between
chemistry and the
various areas of
engineering. Serves
as a unique

chemistry reference
source for
professional
engineers Provides
the chemistry
principles required
by various
engineering
disciplines Begins
with an 'atoms first'
approach, building
from the simple to
the more complex
chemical concepts
Includes
engineering case
studies connecting
chemical principles
to solving actual
engineering
problems Links
chemistry to
contemporary
issues related to the
interface between
chemistry and
engineering
practices
General Chemistry
Nov 06 2021
Integrates
descriptive
chemistry with
chemical principles
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to allow students to
learn difficult
concepts. The
chapter on
qualitative analysis
deals with all the
major types of
reactions
encountered in
chemistry.
General Chemistry
Jun 13 2022 The
principles of
general chemistry,
stressing the
underlying
concepts in
chemistry, relating
abstract concepts
to specific real-
world examples,
and providing a
programme of
problem-solving
pedagogy.
General Chemistry
Dec 20 2022 The
tenth edition of this
market-leading text
has been
substantially
revised to meet the
rapidly changing
instructional

demands of
GENERAL
CHEMISTRY,
International
Edition professors.
Known for its
carefully developed,
thoroughly
integrated, step-by-
step approach to
problem solving,
GENERAL
CHEMISTRY,
International
Edition helps
students master
quantitative skills
and build a lasting
conceptual
understanding of
key chemical
concepts. The tenth
edition retains this
hallmark approach
and builds upon the
conceptual focus
through key new
features and
revisions.
Essentials of
General Chemistry
Jan 21 2023 For full
description, see
entry, Robinson et

al., General
Chemistry with
Qualitative
Analysis.
Essentials of
General Chemistry
Apr 04 2024
General Chemistry
Jan 26 2021
MindTap General
Chemistry is a
personalized
teaching and
learning experience
that allows
instructors to
control what
students see and
focus on relevant
assignments that
guide them to
analyze, apply, and
improve thinking.
Seamlessly
integrating
simulations, videos
and diagnostic
quizzes, it helps
students achieve
course learning
outcomes by
bringing chemistry
to life. Measure
skills and outcomes
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with ease using
powerful analytics
that provide a
visual dashboard
with at-a-glance
performance and
engagement data
that is used to
provide direction
regarding class and
student needs. This
version is
accompanied by a
print text that
includes the
narrative from the
MindTap General
Chemistry course.
General
Chemistry Sep 16
2022 Previous ed
published: 1989
Periodic table and
text on lining
papers Includes
index and
appendices.
Essentials of
General
Chemistry Apr 11
2022 Essentials of
General Chemistry
is the ideal choice
for instructors who

want a shorter, less
expensive core text
that still supports a
typical one- or two-
semester general
chemistry course.
The text covers the
same topical scope
as Ebbing/Gammon,
General Chemistry,
and retains all of its
hallmark qualities,
including its focus
on quantitative
problem solving,
conceptual
understanding, and
visualization skills.
The new technology
program reinforces
the approach of the
text and provides a
complete solution
for teaching and
learning. The
Second Edition
retains the
hallmark
pedagogical
features of the text
and builds upon its
conceptual focus. In
addition, figures
and interactive

animations in the
updated art
program help
students connect
molecular-level
activity to macro-
scale phenomena.
The new technology
program offers
access to tutoring,
assessment, and
presentation tools
through the
comprehensive
Eduspace Course
Management
tool?instructors can
also choose
selected resources
for use separately
via CD or the Web.
Conceptual
understanding is
further emphasized
throughout the
Second Edition and
its technology
program with a
separate section of
new Conceptual
Problems appearing
in the printed and
computerized Test
Bank. Answer
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Checks follow
selected Examples
throughout the
chapters in the text.
They appear after
the Solution and
are designed to
help students
evaluate their
answer to ensure
that it is
reasonable.
Figures, drawings,
and photos in the
art program help
students connect
molecular-level
activity to macro-
scale phenomena.
Animations in the
student and
instructor
technology
supplements also
enhance students'
ability to visualize
molecular behavior.
Based on instructor
feedback, 60?70
percent of the
material from
Chapter 13,
"Materials of
Technology" and

from Chapter 23,
"The Transition
Elements and
Coordination
Compounds" has
been divided into
two new chapters:
Chapter 21,
"Chemistry of the
Metals" and
Chapter 22,
"Chemistry of the
Nonmetals." A suite
of integrated
technology tools for
students and
instructors includes
materials (except
restricted testing
items) that are web
accessible, with
passwords included
in the media
guides. In addition,
to meet instructor
needs, the Media
Integration Guide
for Instructors
includes CDs
containing all
teaching resources.
To ensure that
students devote
more time to their

study of chemistry,
key elements of the
technology are
assignable. In the
classroom,
instructors can
gauge student
progress though a
Classroom
Response System.
Online homework
within
Eduspace?using
either end-of-
chapter questions
or practice
exercises based on
in-text
examples?can be
tracked and graded.
Even new
animations?now
with skill-building
exercises?can be
assigned. To
support you and
your students as
you use our
technology, we
offer
implementation
services from our
TeamUP support
staff, as well as
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media integration
guides for both
students and
instructors, along
with textbook web
sites. Eduspace
(powered by
Blackboard)
includes problems
that cover all key
concepts in the
text. Through the
Eduspace program,
instructors can
create their own
assignments and
post them for
students to
complete at a
designated time.
The problems in
Eduspace include
algorithmic end-of-
chapter questions,
exercises based on
the in-text
examples, and Test
Bank questions to
ensure consistency
of level and
coverage. Questions
can be graded and
entered into the
online gradebook

automatically.
Eduspace also
includes additional
course management
and interactive
communication
tools. WebCT and
Blackboard course
cartridges include
all the material on
both the student
and instructor web
sites, as well as the
HM Testing Test
Bank.
General
Chemistry Nov 18
2022
General
Chemistry: The
Essential
Concepts Nov 30
2023 The seventh
edition of General
Chemistry
continues the
tradition of
presenting only the
material that is
essential for a one-
year general
chemistry course. It
strikes a balance
between theory and

application by
incorporating real-
world examples;
helping students
visualize the three-
dimensional atomic
and molecular
structures that are
the basis of
chemical activity;
and developing
problem-solving
and critical thinking
skills. Although the
seventh edition
incorporates many
impressive features,
such as conceptual
idea review,
animations
correlated to the
text, and hand-
sketched worked
examples, General
Chemistry is still
200 to 300 pages
shorter and much
less expensive than
other two-semester
textbooks. Dr.
Chang and Dr.
GoldsbyË concise-
but-thorough
approach will
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appeal to efficiency-
minded instructors
and value-conscious
students.
Understanding
General
Chemistry Oct 30
2023
Understanding
General Chemistry
details the
fundamentals of
general chemistry
through a wide
range of topics,
relating the
structure of atoms
and molecules to
the properties of
matter. Written in
an easy-to-
understand format
with helpful
pedagogy to fuel
learning, the book
features main
objectives at the
beginning of each
chapter, get smart
sections, and check
your reading
section at the end
of each chapter.
The text is filled

with examples and
practices that
illustrate the
concepts at hand.
In addition, a
summary, and
extensive MCQs,
exercises and
problems with the
corresponding
answers and
explanations are
readily available.
Additional features
include: Alerts
students to common
mistakes and
explains in simple
ways and clear
applications how to
avoid these
mistakes. Offers
answers and
comments
alongside sample
problems enabling
students to self-
evaluate their skill
level. Includes
powerful methods,
easy steps, simple
and accurate
interpretations, and
engaging

applications to help
students
understand
complex principles.
Provides a bridge to
more complex
topics such as solid-
state chemistry,
organometallic
chemistry,
chemistry of main
group elements,
inorganic
chemistry, and
physical chemistry.
This introductory
textbook is ideal for
chemistry courses
for non-science
majors as well as
health sciences and
preparatory
engineering
students.
General Chemistry,
Hybrid Aug 04 2021
Reflecting Cengage
Learning's
commitment to
offering flexible
teaching solutions
and value for
students and
instructors, this
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new hybrid version
features the
instructional
presentation found
in the printed text
while delivering all
the end-of chapter
exercises online in
OWL, the leading
online learning
system for
chemistry. The
result--a briefer
printed text that
engages you online!
Improve your
grades and
understanding of
concepts with this
value-packed
Hybrid Edition of
GENERAL
CHEMISTRY,10th
edition. This cost-
effective learning
solution includes
the textbook, the
Cengage YouBook
(a customizable,
interactive eBook)
and OWL, the
leading online
learning system for
chemistry. To

streamline the book
and allow unlimited
online practice, the
end-of-chapter
problems have been
removed from the
printed book, are
assignable in OWL,
and can be printed
from the Cengage
YouBook. An access
code to OWL and
the Cengage
YouBook is included
with the text,
providing you with
powerful online
resources that
include tutorials,
simulations,
randomized
homework
questions, videos, a
complete
interactive
electronic version
of the textbook, and
more! The new
edition continues to
offer the signature
clear explanations,
macro to micro
orientation,
enhanced problem-

solving strategies,
and superior art
program that have
made it a best-
seller. Now
featuring a new
design and
enhanced art
program that
convey the
excitement of
chemistry, this
hybrid edition
provides you with
even more learning
support through a
new "Gaining
Mastery Toolbox"
feature in all
examples, more
micro-macro
presentations, new
two-tier questions,
and a new end-of-
chapter "Check List
for Review."
Journal of General
Chemistry of the
U.S.S.R. in English
Translation Feb 07
2022
Kaplan MCAT
General
Chemistry Review
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Oct 18 2022 More
people get into
medical school with
a Kaplan MCAT
course than all
major courses
combined. Now the
same results are
available with
Kaplan’s MCAT
General Chemistry
Review. This book
features thorough
subject review,
more questions
than any
competitor, and the
highest-yield
questions available.
The commentary
and instruction
come directly from
Kaplan MCAT
experts and include
targeted focus on
the most-tested
concepts plus more
questions than any
other guide.
Kaplan's MCAT
General Chemistry
Review offers:
UNPARALLELED
MCAT

KNOWLEDGE: The
Kaplan MCAT team
has spent years
studying every
document related to
the MCAT
available. In
conjunction with
our expert
psychometricians,
the Kaplan team is
able to ensure the
accuracy and
realism of our
practice materials.
THOROUGH
SUBJECT REVIEW:
Written by top-
rated, award-
winning Kaplan
instructors. All
material has been
vetted by editors
with advanced
science degrees
and by a medical
doctor. EXPANDED
CONTENT
THROUGHOUT:
While the MCAT
has continued to
develop, this book
has been updated
continuously to

match the AAMC’s
guidelines
precisely—no more
worrying if your
prep is
comprehensive!
MORE PRACTICE
THAN THE
COMPETITION:
With questions
throughout the
book and access to
one practice test,
Kaplan's MCAT
General Chemistry
Review has more
practice than any
other MCAT
General Chemistry
book on the market.
ONLINE
COMPANION:
Access to online
resources to
augment content
studying, including
one practice test.
The MCAT is a
computer-based
test, so practicing
in the same format
as Test Day is key.
TOP-QUALITY
IMAGES: With full-
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color, 3-D
illustrations, charts,
graphs and
diagrams from the
pages of Scientific
American, Kaplan's
MCAT General
Chemistry Review
turns even the most
intangible, complex
science into easy-
to-visualize
concepts.
KAPLAN'S MCAT
REPUTATION:
Kaplan gets more
people into medical
school than all
other courses,
combined. UTILITY:
Can be used alone
or with other
companion books in
Kaplan's MCAT
Review series.
General Chemistry
Aug 16 2022 The
tenth edition of this
market-leading text
has been
substantially
revised to meet the
rapidly changing
instructional

demands of
GENERAL
CHEMISTRY
professors. Known
for its carefully
developed,
thoroughly
integrated, step-by-
step approach to
problem solving,
GENERAL
CHEMISTRY helps
students master
quantitative skills
and build a lasting
conceptual
understanding of
key chemical
concepts. The tenth
edition retains this
hallmark approach
and builds on the
conceptual focus
through key new
features and
revisions. Important
Notice: Media
content referenced
within the product
description or the
product text may
not be available in
the ebook version.
Chemistry Jun 06

2024 "Chemistry:
Principles, Patterns,
and Applications"
represents the next
step in general
chemistry texts,
with an emphasis
on contemporary
applications and an
intuitive problem-
solving approach
that helps readers
discover the
exciting potential of
chemical science.
The book features
modern
applications, early
integration of
examples from
organic and
biochemistry, and a
strong approach to
problem solving
that moves away
from rote
memorization to a
thorough
understanding of
key concepts and
recognition of
important patterns.
The worked
examples
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throughout each
chapter show
readers how to
develop strategies
and thought
processes that will
enable them to
solve problems both
quantitatively and
conceptually.
Kinetics and
Equilibria,
Chemical Kinetics,
Chemical
Equilibrium,
Aqueous Acid-Base
Equilibria,
Solubility
Equilibria,
Chemical
Thermodynamics,
Electrochemistry,
Nuclear Chemistry,
Chemistry of the
Elements, General
Trends and the "s"-
Block Elements,
The "p"-Block
Elements, The "d"-
and "f"-Block
Elements, Organic
Compounds. For all
readers interested
in a general

chemistry text with
an emphasis on
contemporary
applications and an
intuitive problem-
solving approach.
General
Chemistry
Workbook Jan 09
2022 This
workbook is a
comprehensive
collection of solved
exercises and
problems typical to
AP, introductory,
and general
chemistry courses,
as well as blank
worksheets
containing further
practice problems
and questions. It
contains a total of
197 learning
objectives, grouped
in 28 lessons, and
covering the vast
majority of the
types of problems
that a student will
encounter in a
typical one-year
chemistry course. It

also contains a fully
solved, 50-question
practice test, which
gives students a
good idea of what
they might expect
on an actual final
exam covering the
entire material.
Chemistry in
Quantitative
Language Aug 28
2023 Problem-
solving is one of the
most challenging
aspects students
encounter in
general chemistry
courses leading to
frustration and
failure.
Consequently, many
students become
less motivated to
take additional
chemistry courses
after the first year.
This book deals
with calculations in
general chemistry
and its primary goal
is to prevent
frustration by
providing students
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with innovative,
intuitive, and
systematic
strategies to
problem-solving in
chemistry. The
material addresses
this issue by
providing several
sample problems
with carefully
explained step-by-
step solutions for
each concept. Key
concepts, basic
theories, and
equations are
provided and
worked examples
are selected to
reflect possible
ways problems
could be presented
to students.
College Chemistry
May 25 2023
General Chemistry:
The Essential
Concepts May 01
2021 The seventh
edition of General
Chemistry
continues the
tradition of

presenting only the
material that is
essential for a one-
year general
chemistry course. It
strikes a balance
between theory and
application by
incorporating real-
world examples;
helping students
visualize the three-
dimensional atomic
and molecular
structures that are
the basis of
chemical activity;
and developing
problem-solving
and critical thinking
skills. Although the
seventh edition
incorporates many
impressive features,
such as conceptual
idea review,
animations
correlated to the
text, and hand-
sketched worked
examples, General
Chemistry is still
200 to 300 pages
shorter and much

less expensive than
other two-semester
textbooks. Dr.
Chang and Dr.
Goldsby’ concise-
but-thorough
approach will
appeal to efficiency-
minded instructors
and value-conscious
students.
General
Chemistry By
Exploration Feb
27 2021
The Calculations of
General Chemistry
Sep 04 2021
Excerpt from The
Calculations of
General Chemistry:
With Definitions,
Explanations, and
Problems Unless a
clear and concise
exposition of the
methods of
calculation is
presented in the
very first course of
college work, the
progress of the
student is greatly
hindered. On the
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other hand, too
great a mass of
mathematical data
may impede rather
than promote this
progress. The aim,
therefore, has been
to limit these
calculations to
those subjects
generally regarded
as fundamental,
and in which the
student should
receive the most
complete and
thorough drill. Such
may rightfully
constitute our
Arithmetic of
Chemistry. Of the
many important
subjects omitted,
the greater number
possess a
theoretical bearing
which brings them
more properly into
those courses
following General
and Analytical
Chemistry or into
the study of
Physical Chemistry

itself. About the
Publisher Forgotten
Books publishes
hundreds of
thousands of rare
and classic books.
Find more at
www.forgottenbook
s.com This book is a
reproduction of an
important historical
work. Forgotten
Books uses state-of-
the-art technology
to digitally
reconstruct the
work, preserving
the original format
whilst repairing
imperfections
present in the aged
copy. In rare cases,
an imperfection in
the original, such as
a blemish or
missing page, may
be replicated in our
edition. We do,
however, repair the
vast majority of
imperfections
successfully; any
imperfections that
remain are

intentionally left to
preserve the state
of such historical
works.
General Chemistry
Jun 25 2023 This
text includes the
narrative from the
MindTap General
Chemistry Course.
Important Notice:
Media content
referenced within
the product
description or the
product text may
not be available in
the ebook version.
Principles of
General
Chemistry Sep 28
2023 Silberberg’s
Principles of
General Chemistry
offers students the
same authoritative
topic coverage as
its parent text,
Chemistry: The
Molecular Nature
of Matter and
Change. The
Principles text
allows for succinct
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coverage of content
with minimal
emphasis on
pedagogic learning
aids. This more
straightforward
approach to
learning appeals to
today’s efficiency-
minded, value-
conscious
instructors and
students without
sacrificing depth,
clarity, or rigor.
Elements of
General
Chemistry Mar 11
2022 Excerpt from
Elements of
General Chemistry:
With Experiments
In the preparation
of this book the
author has used a
part of his work,
"Experimental and
Analytical
Chemistry," now
out of print, and
has added enough
new matter to make
of it a complete
text-book of

elementary general
chemistry,
sufficient for the
wants of college
students beginning
the subject. In too
many instances the
student is
introduced to
qualitative analysis
as his first
laboratory work,
and this is followed
by gravimetric
analysis to
complete a course.
This plan certainly
gives the beginner
a distorted idea of
the relative
importance of
analytical chemistry
in the study of the
science; for the
beginner a
knowledge of the
properties of a
substance, the
methods of its
preparation and its
uses is far more
important than
acquaintance with
methods of

separation, and
general illustrative
experiments should,
therefore, be made
the foundation work
in the laboratory. It
is the belief of the
author that much
that is
demonstrated by
the teacher in the
classroom may
profitably be
repeated by the
student in the
laboratory.
Repetition is
necessary to fix
elementary
principles
thoroughly in the
mind of the
beginner. The list of
experiments here
offered embraces
the work of this
character which
has been required
in the authors
classes during the
past ten years.
About the Publisher
Forgotten Books
publishes hundreds
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of thousands of rare
and classic books.
Find more at
www.forgottenbook
s.com This book is a
reproduction of an
important historical
work. Forgotten
Books uses state-of-
the-art technology
to digitally
reconstruct the
work, preserving
the original format
whilst repairing
imperfections
present in the aged
copy. In rare cases,
an imperfection in
the original, such as
a blemish or
missing page, may
be replicated in our
edition. We do,
however, repair the
vast majority of
imperfections
successfully; any
imperfections that
remain are
intentionally left to
preserve the state
of such historical
works.

Fundamentals of
General Chemistry
Jun 01 2021
General Chemistry
Apr 23 2023 "An
excellent text,
highly
recommended." —
Choice When it was
first published, this
first-year chemistry
text revolutionized
the teaching of
chemistry by
presenting it in
terms of unifying
principles instead
of as a body of
unrelated facts.
Those principles
included modern
theories of atomic
and molecular
structure, quantum
mechanics,
statistical
mechanics, and
thermodynamics. In
addition, Dr.
Pauling attempted
to correlate the
theories with
descriptive
chemistry, the

observed properties
of substances, to
introduce the
student to the
multitude of
chemical
substances and
their properties. In
this extensively
revised and
updated third
edition, the Nobel
Prize–winning
author maintains an
excellent balance
between theoretical
and descriptive
material, although
the amount of
descriptive
chemistry has been
decreased
somewhat, and the
presentation of the
subject, especially
in relation to the
nonmetals, has
been revised in
such a way as to
permit greater
correlation with the
electronic structure
of atoms, especially
electronegativity.

https://offsite.creighton.edu


offsite.creighton.edu

The principles of
quantum mechanics
are discussed on
the basis of the de
Broglie wavelength
of the electron. The
quantized energy
levels of a particle
in a box are derived
by means of a
simple assumption
about the relation
of the de Broglie
waves to the walls
of the box. No
attempt is made to
solve the
Schrödinger wave
equation for other
systems, but the
wave functions of
hydrogen-like
electrons are
presented and
discussed in some
detail, and the
quantum states for
other systems are
also covered.
Statistical
mechanics is
introduced before
thermodynamics,
and the discussion

of thermodynamics
is based on it. This
arrangement
reflects the author's
belief that
beginning students
can understand
statistical
mechanics better
than chemical
thermodynamics.
Aimed at first-year
college students
who plan to major
in chemistry or
closely related
fields, the book is
written in a logical,
clear, and
understandable
style. In addition,
many excellent
figures are
included, along
with numerous
problems and 75
pages of
appendices
covering such
topics as symmetry
of molecules and
crystals, hybrid
bond orbitals, and
magnetic properties

of substances.
Loose Leaf Version
for Chemistry: The
Essential Concepts.
Jan 01 2024 The
seventh edition of
General Chemistry
continues the
tradition of
presenting only the
material that is
essential for a one-
year general
chemistry course. It
strikes a balance
between theory and
application by
incorporating real-
world examples;
helping students
visualize the three-
dimensional atomic
and molecular
structures that are
the basis of
chemical activity;
and developing
problem-solving
and critical thinking
skills. Although the
seventh edition
incorporates many
impressive features,
such as conceptual
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idea review,
animations
correlated to the
text, and hand-
sketched worked
examples, General
Chemistry is still
200 to 300 pages
shorter and much
less expensive than
other two-semester
textbooks. Dr.
Chang and Dr.
Goldsby’ concise-
but-thorough
approach will
appeal to efficiency-
minded instructors
and value-conscious
students.
Outlines of General
Chemistry Feb 02
2024 One of the
most famous and
influential works in
the field of
chemistry, Wilhelm
Ostwald's 'Outlines
of General

Chemistry' provides
a comprehensive
overview of the
fundamental
principles of the
discipline, from
atomic theory to
chemical reactions
and beyond. With
clear and concise
explanations, this
book is an essential
resource for
aspiring chemists,
students, and
anyone interested
in the beauty and
complexity of the
natural world. This
work has been
selected by scholars
as being culturally
important, and is
part of the
knowledge base of
civilization as we
know it. This work
is in the "public
domain in the
United States of

America, and
possibly other
nations. Within the
United States, you
may freely copy and
distribute this
work, as no entity
(individual or
corporate) has a
copyright on the
body of the work.
Scholars believe,
and we concur, that
this work is
important enough
to be preserved,
reproduced, and
made generally
available to the
public. We
appreciate your
support of the
preservation
process, and thank
you for being an
important part of
keeping this
knowledge alive
and relevant.
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